
 WHITEWATER COMMISSION 
 QUARTERLY MEETING 
 JANUARY 21, 2004 
 
 MINUTES 
 

The quarterly meeting of the Whitewater Commission was held on 
Wednesday, January 21, 2004, in the Division Natural Resources Conference in 
Charleston, West Virginia.  The following individuals were in attendance: 
 
WHITEWATER COMMISSION MEMBERS  

Ed Hamrick, Director, Division of Natural Resources (Presiding) 
Cal Hite, National Park Service 
Ray Church, Division of Tourism 
Randall Ballard 
Bill Garten 
Matt Knott 

 Jerry Cook 
 
DIVISION OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

Pamela B. Mullins, Director’s Office (Recording Secretary) 
Sgt. Larry Case, Law Enforcement Section 
Jena Kay Webb, Law Enforcement Section 
Kelly Goes, Attorney General’s Office, DNR Legal Representative 
Chris Ellis, DNR & Tourism 

 
PUBLIC 

Jeff Proctor, Class VI River Runners 
Chris Dragan, Wildwater Expeditions 

 Rob Dotson, Wildwater Expeditions 
 Eric Pories, WVPRO 
 Tim Curran, Corp of Engineers 
 C. J. Hamilton, Corp of Engineers 


